
 

The Independence City Council met for a work session in the Council Chambers at 5:00 p.m., on Monday, March 

4, 2024.  

 

Mayor Bleichner called the meeting to order with Council Members Weber, Huston, Hanna, Moore, Prusator, 

O’Loughlin, and Jensen in attendance.  

 

This meeting was available for public attendance. 

 

Council heard presentations from John Evers, PDCM Insurance, Anderson Bogert, Crawford Engineering, Fehr 

Graham, Veenstra & Kimm, Willett Hofmann, and Buchanan County Economic Development. Council heard 

department updates from the Fire Department, Library, Parks and Recreation, and the Police Department. Council 

held general discussion on the Buchanan County Housing Study – Independence Appendix, the Buchanan County 

Housing study, and fireworks within city limits. 

 

Whereupon Mayor Bleichner declared the meeting adjourned at 7:49 p.m. 

 

 

 


